
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery 
Term 3 Newsletter 2024/2025 
What we have been doing  
In term 3, we discussed winter events such as Christmas and New Year celebra-
tions around the world. We had a colourful fundraising and well-being week where 
children were taught about how to keep themselves healthy. We revised the 
changing seasons and explored winter, including winter weather, animals hibernat-
ing and winter plants. We learnt about emotions, focusing on feeling ‘love’ in time 
for valentines day crafts and activities.  
We received child, parent and staff questionnaires, which are very useful for our  
nursery evaluation and improvement plan.  
 
What we will do next 
In term 4, we will be teaching the following topics:  
Week 1: Water and ice and other science experiments;  
Week 2: Lifecycles,  
Week 3: Habitats and homes;  
Weeks 4-5: Spring (weather, plants, animals).  
 
We will also participate in World Book Day on Thursday 6th March 
 
Please let your key person know if you don’t want your child to taka part in any 
Mother’s day or Easter activities.   
 
Please sign up on the nursery door by Monday 10th March if you’d like a tour of 
our nursery on Walk-through Wednesday on 26th March. 
 
Please start preparing for the sunny weather, as children will be needing to wear 
sun cream and sun hats when the UV levels are 3 or above.  Thank you.  
 
Staff news  
All nursery policies have been read by the staff team and the trustees continue 
to review policies on an annual schedule. Staff team members have also complet-
ed Prime Importance of Communication and Language training.  
Congratulations to Danielle, who has been promoted to Third in Charge. 
 
Like us on Facebook  and follow us on Instagram (details overleaf) 
Please follow us online to stay updated! Posts are visible on our website too. 
 
Dates for your diary 
Dates are on the nursery website.  
 
Funding reminder 
Parent declaration forms need to be completed and signed by parents of children 
in receipt of funded hours at the start of terms 1, 3 and 5 each year. 
Parents using the extended funding (up to 30 hours) are responsible for confirm-
ing their eligibility and reconfirming every three months online.  

Charity Number: 1175752    Ofsted URN: EY556679 

http://www.hythebaynursery.co.uk/
http://www.hythebaynursery.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/16/EY556679
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Contact Info 

Email:  
nursery@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Phone: 01303 267802  

Website: www.hythebaynursery.co.uk 

Log in to ParentZone 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know if you’re not yet able to 
access your child’s learning journal 

online! We just need an email address. 

Closed Facebook Group: 
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery  

Parents and Staff 
 

Public Facebook Page: 
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery 

 
Instagram: 

@HytheBayNursery 

Hythe Bay Designated  
Safeguarding Leads   

 

 
 

 

Vicki 
Manager 

Rebecca 
Trustee 

Radka 
Deputy Manager 

Danielle  
Third in Charge 

Other Safeguarding Contacts 

Local Authority Designated Officers  
03000 410888  

GCSXsafeguardingunit@kent.gcsx.gov.uk  
kentchildrenslado@kent.gov.uk.  

NSPCC: 
help@nspcc.org.uk 

0808 800 5000 

The South Kent Education Safeguarding 
Team:  

Kroner House, Eurogate Business Park, Ash-
ford, Kent, TN24 8XU  

03000 41 56 48  

 
Global Goals for Sustainable Development 

 

http://www.hythebaynursery.co.uk/
https://www.parentzone.me/login
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1696720897304322
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1696720897304322
https://www.facebook.com/hythebaynursery/
https://www.instagram.com/hythebaynursery
https://www.hythebaynursery.co.uk/global-goals
https://www.hythebaynursery.co.uk/global-goals
https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account

